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Dear Parents,

Now that we have a full week under our belt I think we are officially back in the school groove! Our students
have been working hard as we get ready to start our winter MAP testing next week. Before we get into
testing we took some time today to recognize the hard work of our students over the last two quarters by
giving out awards for Specials, Alpha-Beta Club Awards, 1st & 2nd Honors, and Crusading Christian
Awards. It was wonderful being able to recognize our students' many accomplishments! Speaking of
accomplishments, congratulations to our students who received honorable mentions in the St. Henry
District High School art competition: June Vandergriff and Victoria Wilke! Also, see below for a list of
students who have been offered scholarships to attend SHDHS next year due to their outstanding High
School Placement Test scores. We are so proud of all of you!

As we begin to think about next year we have a couple of things for you to keep in mind. First, there are
Open House signs at the entrances to the school. Please pick one up this afternoon and place it in your
yard. You can also download the Open House advertisement in this newsletter and share it to your social
media feed or share one of our Open House posts. Our parents are our greatest advertisers! We are also
beginning to look at staffing for next year and hope to be hiring an additional 3rd and 4th grade teacher due
to anticipated enrollment numbers. If you know of someone who will be looking for a teaching position next
year please be sure to mention our school!

Next Monday, January 15 early enrollment opens for our current school families. Please take the time to get
your students enrolled for next year to guarantee their place. Information went home about enrollment with
your students this week and you can find all of the instructions HERE.

Finally, we did a test of our emergency text message notification system this morning around 10:30am. If
you did not receive a text message please check your phone number in Sycamore and contact the school
office. This one of the ways that we will communicate about school closings or emergency situations so we
want to make sure everyone will receive those messages.

Don't forget that we do not have school on Monday due to Martin Luther King Jr. Day! Enjoy your long
weekend!

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/d853a91d-a7e0-4a81-9bde-f657f6d4edfa.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f3ae72ef-b4ac-41d4-9601-caeda409d160.pdf?rdr=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e3QffpEws9A7-51CMyI7xyvfMTl0HQMVtbe1OxUs7Sw/edit?usp=sharing
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/9d538e84-0899-40e2-88c4-d814ebf4a42e.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/693f649f-f537-4758-acfa-ac0a1049729c.pdf?rdr=true


God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

January After Care Sign Up

CruNews

Blessing of Doors
Fr. Lange visited our second grade classrooms last week to talk about the Feast of the Epiphany
and the tradition of blessing doors with the names of the three Magi. Fr. Lange blessed their doors
and the front doors of our school so that our building will be blessed throughout 2024! He also
blessed chalk that the students can take with them to bless their homes as well!
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-47032856-january#/


Academic Team Update
Congratulations to our middle school academic team members who competed in the
Northern Kentucky Academic League tournament. Our quick recall team came in second
place in our bracket! We also had individual students test; competing with ten other schools
and we fared GREAT:

Math
Elijah Duff 6th place

Science
Luke Jankowski 2nd place,
Noah VonHandorf 5th place

Social Studies
Luke Jankowski 1st place
Noah VonHandorf 2nd place
Winston Whitely 10th place

Language Arts
Dominic Geraci 5th place
Winston Whitely 8th place

Way to represent St. Henry Catholic School! Good luck at the Governor's Cup this
weekend!

The Ladies Crusader Invitational
basketball tournament continues
Friday! Bring the family for a fun
evening! Updated brackets can be
found here!

https://www.sthenryschool.net/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/doc03724820240109104552-rotated-1.pdf


Boys Volleyball Registration
Boys volleyball registration is now open! The season will run from mid-February-April and
the registration fee is $65. Registration and the fee is due by February 2nd. You can get
more information and register HERE.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScC8MrxKGw7OFuxMzpdiPip_x9IhGdg1O2Cu1Zkt5alKXtXnQ/viewform




2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

Click image below to access PDF!

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com




#9DaysforLife is a novena for the protection of human life.
Get daily prayers, reflections, and more by email or text

message January 16-24. Sign up today:
https://ow.ly/p5VW50QoVnk!

 

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select
Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS ® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS

https://ow.ly/p5VW50QoVnk
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


SAVE THE DATES!
Grade School Nights of Basketball Fun @ St. Henry District High School!

Tuesday, January 23: Boys basketball team takes on Newport Catholic
Freshmen game at 4:30 pm, JV game at 6:00 pm, and Varsity tip-off at 7:30 pm

Tuesday, January 30, 2024: Girls basketball takes on Bishop Brossart
Freshmen game at 5:00 pm, JV game at 6:00 pm, and Varsity tip-off at 7:30 pm

Any student who wears their grade school jersey will get into the game for free. If you have
questions, please contact Sue Kolkmeier at skolkmeier@shdhs.org.

Sign up to donate today!

mailto:skolkmeier@shdhs.org
https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46258


Upcoming Events
January 15: MLK Day; no school
January 16-23: Winter MAP Testing
January 23: Second Grade Sacrament Prep Meeting/Church, 7:00 PM
January 28: Catholic Schools Week Begins
January 28: Open House, 12:30-2:00 PM
February 1: Love Your Library Month Begins
February 6: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
February 6: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 8: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 9: Junior High Dance, 7:30-9:30 PM
February 14: Ash Wednesday/Lent Begins
February 16: Hoxworth Blood Drive, 12:00-6:00 PM
February 19: President's Day; no school
February 24: Father/Daughter Dance, 7:00-9:30 PM

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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